
is pleased to extend greetings to

University of Alberta
and offer our congratulations and best wishes to

William Flanagan
 on the occasion of his installation as Preident and Vice-Chancellor

given this sixteenth day of September
two thousand and twenty.

Dr. Andy Sidhu, Chancellor

Dr. Joanne MacLean, President & Vice-Chancellor


